
Dear Colleague, 

 

I am writing to ask if your university would be interested in forming a partnership with the Istanbul 

Vocational School of Health and Social Sciences in the field of interior design and within the 

framework of EU Erasmus Programme. 

 

Istanbul Vocational School of Health and Social Sciences was founded in 2010 and has expanded 

rapidly over the last few years and now become a dynamic, progressive, modern university of 

international standards. More than 5000 students participate in education in a total of 14 

departments in our Vocational School. 

 

Further information can be obtained from the website stated below: 

https://www.issb.edu.tr/ 

Please do not hesitate to ask for ISSB Education Information System (ECTS, Lesson plans etc.) 

 

We believe that the exchange of staff and students will be mutually beneficial. If you require further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 


